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Yesterday, our Primary children enjoyed a full day of VE day celebrations to commemorate the 80th an-

niversary of VE day. They all enjoyed a picnic lunch on the field – the cold weather didn’t put anyone  

off., followed by a afternoon of singing songs . Nursery children even came to the Hub to sing a lovely 

rendition of “You are my Sunshine”.  All primary then met in the afternoon to share some songs that 

were popular 80 years ago.  There was a rousing rendition of “We’ll never meet again” ! 

 

Thank you to Aspens our caterers who served a VE THEMED AFTERNOON TEA for primary lunch, it was 

delicious especially the scones with jam!!                              Have a lovely weekend            Ms Lovecy 



 

reception@stm.318education.co.uk                    01691 776500                                        www.stmartins3-16.org 

Dates for the diary 

12 May—year 6 SATS week 

15 May - yr 8 HPV vaccinations 

22 May - yr 8 Parents evening 

26-30 May - half term 

19 June - WOW DAY 3 

20 June - moving up day and new year 7 day 

23-27 June - Year 10 work experience 

25 June - year 11 leavers Prom 

30 June—4 July—Cadet Camp 

1 July—sports day primary 

7 July—Geography Field Trip 

9-10 July—Quinta year 6 

14-16 July—yr 6 trip 

15 July—Sports day secondary 

17 July—Summer Showcase and head teach-
er awards 

17 July—last day for nursery 

18 July—last day before summer holidays 
non uniform 

In our primary phase , with the better weather here, a little reminder about sending pupils into school with sun lotion 
already applied and a cap or sun hat.  Please ensure your child has a labelled water bottle that contains just wa-
ter.  Summer dresses (primary)  and shorts are also now welcome – please see website for further details.   Also, can I 
remind parents/carers that pupils are only permitted to eat a healthy snack at breaktime such as fruit or a cereal 
bar.  Fruit is provided by a Government scheme for pupils in Reception =.  – Year 2  
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Our EYFS team would like 
to say a huge thank you to 
RJW Electrics for their 
generosity and help in 
making sure all the right 
equipment was PAT test-
ed; ready to incubate our 
chicken eggs and then 
keep the chicks warm 
when they arrive! Photo 
updates to follow......  

On Thursday 16th May, Primary 

pupils are invited to Wear it 

Green for Mental Health Aware-

ness week.  There is no need to 

buy anything especially for this 

event.  An item of clothing would 

be fine, i.e. socks, t-shirt with 

green on, tie, scarf, hat.  No do-

nation is required.  During the 

week pupils will learn about the 

importance of maintaining good 

mental health. Let’s turn the 

world green for good mental 

health! 


